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TOWN OF YEMASSEE
PLANNING COMMISSION

January 17, 2007

Members Present: All members were present with the exception of Shine
O’Banner

Staff Present: Roberts Vaux

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was called to order.

NEW BUSINESS

The Planning Commission heard from two developers regarding potential
residential property developments within the Town. Charlie Marshall appeared
for Combhee Lakes. The second developer, Isaiah Properties, discussed a
potential single family residential development. In addition, Troy J. Maciaszek
from HEG Engineering discussed a proposed condo development.

THE PLANNING COMMISSION ALSO VOTED UNAMIMOUSLY TO APPROVE
THE PURCHASE OF A DELL LAPTOP.

ADJOURNMENT

The meeting was adjourned.
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